February 09, 2015

A meeting of the Village of Arthur, IL, for both Street & Alley and Water & Sewer Departments
was held on Monday, February 09, 2015. Mayor Matt Bernius called the meeting to order at
7:00 a.m. Roll call was answered by Mayor Matt Bernius and Committee Member J.D. Kuhns.
Village Board Trustee Terry Clark and Public Works Supervisor Grant Corum were also present.

Mayor Matt Bernius, along with Public Works Supervisor Grant Corum, presented the bid
tabulation sheet with all of the bids received for the new public works building. There were
bids for both steel and wood buildings. The benefits of both types of buildings, as well as the
different installers were discussed. The idea of some installers using more local suppliers and
equipment is appealing to the committees.

Overall, the preference is a steel building. Prairieland Construction provided the most
competitive bid and will use many local suppliers and equipment.

Mayor Matt Bernius, made a motion to adjourn; J.D. Kuhns seconded. Committee Chairman
Bernius adjourned the meeting at 7:53 a.m.
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